
Orthopaedic injury?
If you have suffered a recent orthopaedic or sports medicine injury, MedStar Health 
is here for you. In response to COVID-19, we are pleased to temporarily offer safe, 
fast-track services for orthopaedic injuries at our Timonium location. If you suspect 
a fracture, tendon tear, or another painful new injury, and have no symptoms 
of illness, we encourage you to schedule an appointment with a specialist at 
our Timonium location.

If you have a more traumatic injury or dislocation, please seek care at your nearest emergency department.

Same- or next-day appointments available. 
Please call 877-346-7846 to schedule.
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